
Readfield Trails Committee Minutes 

February 26, 2019 

 

Present: Nancy Buker, Ken Clark, Greg Durgin, Jeanne Harris, Bob Harris, Greg Leimbach, Holly Rahmlow, 

Henry Whittemore 

Excused: Rob Peale 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. 

Nancy moved that the minutes be approved with no changes, and Bob seconded. Unanimously approved. 

Jeanne said that our current account balance is $1,276.86, the same as last month. Holly moved the 

minutes be approved, and Henry seconded. All approved. 

In response to Nancy’s question last month about the bookkeeping for the donation we received, Jeanne 

noted that those moneys are recorded under a separate account from the main Trails budget. 

Greg D. mentioned that he needed to follow up on sending a thank-you note to the people who made the 

donation. 

Holly presented some samples of the new Trails map she had printed, and we discussed the quality and 

prices of the samples. We didn’t think any of the samples are quite what we wanted, so she’s going to do 

some more research, checking out Staples. We want glossy paper that won’t show through. 

Greg D. submitted a budget at the Budget Committee meeting, but it doesn’t raise any new money. 

There is no news on the New England Forestry Foundation’s purchase of the Draper property.  

We discussed the possibility of some new trails and how we might make best use of our resources. We 

will continue to discuss options as the snow melts. 

We will need to plan something for Heritage Days and will talk about that in future meetings. Nancy asked 

if we are planning anything for the fun day. Greg D. said not that he knew of. 

We discussed repairs needed for the kiosk at MCS. It turns out the school owns that one, not Trails. 

Greg D. said he got a report of winter damage on the trails, including a branch down. Henry said he would 

go out with his pole saw and see to it. 

The next meeting will be March 26. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Minutes prepared and submitted by Holly Rahmlow 


